
It would be totally irresponsible for Enfield councillors of 2021 to have as their legacy the destruction 
of the green belt. 

There are many other areas that could be used first before large building plots are created on green 
belt land.  When these sites have all been used only then should consultation for green belt 
development be considered. 

The green belt and open spaces are why people move to Enfield and the surrounding areas and to 
take that away would be a betrayal of all the residents who have come here for the very thing you 
want to take away. 

Affordable housing within these developments for the people who need them are small and have 
little impact on the amount of families waiting for that type of accommodation.  

Developers will yet again make enormous profit on the back of many unhappy residents. 


